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On  August 5th, 2011, I found out that I had lymphnoma Cancer in my left and right 
groin. I was transferred to Avera McKennan on August 23rd. I was doing better and 
got to come back home on September 9th. I did my first chemo treatment on 
September 21st, and then the next day I coded here in the ER in Mitchell. I was 
airlifted to Avera McKennan. I received 2 chemos in Sioux Falls, and I never felt so 
good. I was discharged out of McKennan on October 18th and had to go to Good 
Samaritain Center. On November 9th, they did a PET Scan and nothing showed on 
the scan so I was able to come home. I did another chemo treatment on November 
18th.  Another scan was done February 22 and showed no cancer. On February 
24th, I had to do an angiogram in the Heart Hospital in Sioux Falls. I found out that 
day that I had a pin size hole in one of my heart valves that had been caused by 
chemo. I had open heart surgery on March 8th and I now feel great. I have just one 
more chemo to go!



 


